
Happy Holidays
from OEE!

Office of Educational Effectiveness
Office of the Provost

FALL 2024 UPDATE

Seasons Greetings, Assessment Coordinators!
As the Fall 2024 semester comes to a close, we wanted to take a

minute to wish you a happy and healthy holiday season and look

toward all that 2025 will bring!

ENJOY A WONDERFUL
HOLIDAY SEASON AND
A HAPPY NEW YEAR!

All  the best,
The OEE Staff

Keep an eye out for the Provost’s call to nominate a colleague for the
2025 Excellence in Educational Effectiveness (EEE) Award in January!

Stay tuned for an OEE event to continue our discussion on using AI in
assessment to improve PLOs. More details to follow in the Spring. 

An assessment of the Fall 2024 general education courses is currently
underway. Courses from the SBS, QPS, ESI, SPK, and HFA+ categories
are included in the sample.

Save the date for our annual Assessment Recognition Event on April
30, 2025 at the SBU Hilton Garden Inn. 

Gentle reminder that 2024-25 assessment reports will be due on
September 30, 2025. We welcome your feedback and engagement
through one-on-one meetings, consultations, and group discussions to
help refine your assessment plan and collect more meaningful data. 

https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/oee/recognition/Recognition_Awards.php

